
         Patrol Leader’s Council                      November 27th, 2006 
 
1. Scoutmaster comments: Troop meeting not here next week due to the 
Holiday Party; Rocky Mount E.S. 7p.m.; gift exchange; 1 more troop 
meeting this year, December 11th; 3 meetings before Court of Honor. 
2. Scribe: Worked on attendance reports, got it right the first PLC in 
office. Roster is still be updated and will be available at the party. QM: few 
action packers need to be turned in. PLs do not get credit for leadership until 
turned in. The inventory now includes a 12 cup coffee pot for the adults. 
Clorox bottles will be added to each action packer. Shed is open at 6:40pm 
and 15 minutes after the close of the meeting to check in or out gear. 
Librarian: need to get the inventory from old librarian. Chaplain Aide: 
Getting new services for the book and is getting a new binder for services. 
Need to confirm Scout Sunday and Scout Sabbath. Troop Guides: 1 pack 
visited and another pack is visiting again in December, visited in Sept. 
Historian: need to get book from old historian and will take pictures of 
Bethlehem lock-in. It was suggested to put books out for troop meetings so 
scouts and leaders can enjoy. Trees: Trees and Pirates have merged with 
Michael McFarland being the Patrol Leader. Pirates did service at 
Bethlehem Walk last weekend. Needs to be turned into records to get credit. 
2 nights camping Scout Expo weekend. 4 scouts went on a 20-mile walk to 
Scout Expo and they did their service at the Scout Expo. Jan. meeting plans- 
auto repair. Penguins: Service project: Bethlehem Walk Sat. A.M. 12/2. 
Patrol campout was Red Top Mountain on Nov. 11th weekend. Program in 
Feb.: testing out Camporee ideas. Duct Tape Patrol: 4 scouts from 
Lightning have merged with the Flaming Falcons. Our name was changed 
and has a new patch. We have qualified for the Honor Patrol. Patrol campout 
will be Dec. 11th, Red Top Mountain, Wolf Creek Shooting. 100% Scouting 
for Food. Cobras: Scouting for Food: 6 out of 8 participated. Some went on 
the fishing trip. Scout Expo. Service Project: Bethlehem Breakdown. 
Timberwolves: BP checkout and Scout Expo. Thrashers: Formerly the 
Road Runners. Will keep the same patch. 100% Scouting for Food. Working 
on Honor Patrol for the fourth time. Night Hawks: Planning Holiday Party. 
8 went to Scout Expo. 
3. Spring Camporee: Flyer went to the Chicken Sheet. Have a patch design. 
We laid out an aggressive schedule and got done what we needed to. Good 
job. Scouts need to plan on being there that weekend, April 13th-15th. Mr. 
Como has plans for a catapult if needed. O/A tap out. 
4. Scout Expo: It went great. Scouts seemed to enjoy it. Mrs. Neas 
commented on the excellent job the committee did. Mr. Moultrie gave 



positive comments on how well it went and comments from other scouts and 
leaders. Chad did a great job with the beadwork. 
5. Reflection from last month’s meetings: good game. Try game first before 
you try it on others.  Be aware of health and safety issues. 
6. We are all caught up with service projects except for one. Lightning is due 
a service project. 
7. Bethlehem Lock-in: need 10 –12 adults to help. 
8. Lost Sea: meeting after the Holiday party.  
9.Pine Straw sales start Jan. 8th. Large amount goes in the scout account. 
10.BP hikes: Jan. 12th-15th 2 tier trips. One – 27 miles, shorter group 18 
miles. Great opportunity for Northern Tier group. 
11. Yorktown: Jan. 26th-28th. Holiday party will be last time to sign up. 
12. Wolf Creek: Feb. 3rd. Flyer Dec. 11th. 
13. Scout Sunday: Feb. 11th. Scout Sabbath TBD. 
14. Den Chief training: Feb. 11th. 
15. Ski Trip: Feb.: 16th-20th. 
16. Court of Honor: Jan. 22nd. Andy and Martin are the MCs. 
17. O/A Elections: Feb. 5th. Troop needs an O/A rep. Troop position. 
18. Uniform Inspection: Cobras: 87%, Timberwolves: 89%; Road Runners: 
90%; Pirates: 90%; Flaming Falcons: 87%; Trees: 88%; Penguins: 89%; 
Lightning: 90%; Night Hawks: 85%; and SPL & ASPL 100%. 
19.  Scrolls: rolling scrolls. Voted some scouts will take some home and the 
rest will be done at the Bethlehem Lock-in. 
 
 


